Burr Elementary School
1960 Burr Street

Fairfield, Connecticut   06824

Jason Bluestein, Principal




Phone (203) 255-7385


       






Fax (203) 255-8244

August 15, 2015
Dear Burr Parents, 

You play an integral role in your child’s education, and we welcome the many contributions you can make with your time before, during, and after school at Burr.  In continued efforts to provide for a safe and secure learning environment for all students, Fairfield Public Schools has implemented administrative regulation (#1212AR) regarding Volunteers/Resource Persons. This regulation requires all Volunteers/Resource Persons in our schools to complete a registration form.  Any Volunteer/Resource Person working before, during or after school in a school- or PTA- sponsored activity is required to complete this form.

Attached, you will find the Volunteer Registration Form and Waiver of Liability.  Please complete this form and return it to Burr’s main office prior to the start of any volunteer work.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jason Bluestein
Jason Bluestein
